June 29, 2020

Dear CPS Energy Customer:

Thank you for allowing us to serve your energy needs. You may recall receiving a letter earlier this year about a project we will be undertaking in your neighborhood. This project consists of converting our existing overhead electric lines to underground for improved electric service reliability. This letter serves to provide an update on the

Log on to Manage My Account through our website to ensure we have the correct contact phone number for you. Additionally, you can reach out to our **Energy Advisors** by calling **(210) 353-2222** to update our records. A door notice will allrr4raned2